Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch

Subject: Request for Confidentiality

FCC ID: 2ACYESK-MH60TG-A6

To Whom It May Concern:

We Siklu communication Itd., hereby request that the Exhibits/Items listed below be withheld from
public inspection in accordance with Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules for FCC.

This due to the following reasons:

The competition in this field is very intense and a less advanced solution/design could get an unfair
advantage by accessing the information as listed below from common domain. As we believe that
we are implementing ground-breaking solutions and designs into our products.

The listed Exhibits/Items need to be protected from disclosure to our competitors in the industry.
As the FCC records have in-depth information and a very wide distribution, we believe that you can
understand our concerns. We regard these Exhibits/Items to be our intellectual property and
therefore as confidential information.

These solutions/products or information thereof are not accessible even for our customers or
partners unless non-disclosure agreements for particular item(s) have been signed. Confidential
product information can be found in, but not necessarily limited to:

e Internal photos
e Block diagrams
e Schematics diagrams

which are not released outside of Siklu since service of our products, as in open the unit and repair,
is only performed at Siklu warehouse and factory.

e User’s manuals
e Operational Description

which are only accessible by our trained partners under NDA.
Trained technicians under NDA can only install and configure the unit, or decide on replacement

Sincerely,
M.K

Michael Kopit,
PM & Regulation Engineer

Siklu Communication Ltd.



